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 Preserving Fairness and Safety in Women’s Sports 
 

Madison – Today, State Senator Dan Knodl (R-Germantown) testified on legislation he authored, the 

Saving Women’s Sports Act.  Assembly Bills 377 and 378 will preserve gender-specific sports categories 

at the high school and collegiate level, based on the athletes’ biological sex, while allowing for the 

creation of co-ed sports teams. 

 

“Allowing biological males to participate in female sports could deny deserving female athletes the 

recognition, scholarships, and university admissions that come with athletic achievement. This is why we 

have Title IX protections, which exist to ensure equal opportunities for female athletes and to address 

these historical disparities.  

 

“We have women’s sports for a reason.” 
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